
George	Wm.	Sipila	Memorial	Shooting	Sports	Fund	
JUNE	NORCROSS	WEBSTER	SCOUT	RESERVATION	

	
A	Fund	has	been	established	by	the	Connecticut	Rivers	Council	within	the	Friends	of	Webster	to	

maintain	and	grow	the	Shooting	Sports	Program	at	J.N.	Webster	for	Scouts	and	future	generations.	
George’s	Legacy	is	the	thousands	of	youth	who	learned	how	to	safely	enjoy	Shooting	Sports	for	the	first	

time	at	Scout	Camp.		
	

	
CONTRIBUTE	ONLINE	AT:	https://donations.scouting.org/#/council/066/appeal/3451		
If	you	donate	online,	please	forward	your	confirmation	email	to	hosshaskell@gmail.com	
	

	
MAIL	CONTRABUTION	TO:		 Friends	of	J.N.	Webster	

	 	 	 	 	 C/O	John	Haskell		
	 	 	 	 	 100	Lake	Road		
	 	 	 	 	 Jewett	City,	CT	06351		
	 	 	 	 	 Checks	Payable	to	“Connecticut	Rivers	Council,	BSA”	
	
	 Questions?	Please	contact		 Pat.Boyd@scouting.org		
	
	
	

	
	

	

	


